Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2012 7:37 AM

To: ‘ssmith@ mewbourne.com'; Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD; Dade,
Randy, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Information Concerning Spill

Mr. Smith,

The referenced release at COG Chicken Hawk State 1 (30-015-33682), OCD Tracking Number 2RP-
842, has been remediated per OCD rules and guidelines. A closure report for this release was
submitted to OCD District 2, received 5/21/12.

t

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 83210
575-748-1283 Ext. 108
575-626-0857
mike.bratcherfdstate.nm.us

————— Original Message-----

From: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2012 8:33 AM

To: Dade, Randy, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Information Concerning Spill

Gentlemen,

Are either of you aware of the spill Mr. Smith is talking about? If so, could you please
respond and copy me and Glenn. Thanks. '

Daniel

----- Original Message-----

From: Steve Smith [mailto:ssmith@Mewbourne.conm]
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 19:04 AM

To: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Dawson, Scott
Cc: Larry Cunningham

Subject: Information Concerning Spill

Gentlemen,

I'm contacting you concerning the release of salt water and crude oil referenced on the
attached Release Notification and Correction Action Form C-141. We are working with Devon to
obtain the right to drill on Section

15 where the release occurred and need more information concerning the current state of this
release in order to accurately address it in the contracts between Mewbourne and Devon. Any
help or direction you can provided will be appreciated.



Thank you in advance.

Steve Smith

Land Department

Mewbourne 0il Company

500 West Texas, Ste. 1020
Midland, TX 79701

(432) 682-3715

(432) 685-4170 (FAX)

(See attached file: Release Notification.pdf)



Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2012 8:33 AM

To: Dade, Randy, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subiject: FW: Information Concerning Spill
Attachments: Release Notification.pdf

Gentlemen,

Are either of you aware of the spill Mr. Smith is talking about? If so, could you please
respond and copy me and Glenn. Thanks.

Daniel

————— Original Message-----

From: Steve Smith [mailto:ssmith@Mewbourne.com]
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 10:04 AM

To: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Dawson, Scott
Cc: Larry Cunningham

Subject: Information Concerning Spill

Gentlemen,

I'm contacting you concerning the release of salt water and crude oil referenced on the
attached Release Notification and Correction Action Form C-141. We are working with Devon to
obtain the right to drill on Section

15 where the release occurred and need more information concerning the current state of this
release in order to accurately address it in the contracts between Mewbourne and Devon. Any
help or direction you can provided will be appreciated.

Thank you in advance.

Steve Smith

Land Department

Mewbourne 0il Company

500 West Texas, Ste. 1020
Midland, TX 79701

(432) 682-3715

(432) 685-4170 (FAX)

(See attached file: Release Notification.pdf)



